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As a parent living in the North Portland area within one mile of PIR, I worry constantly 

about the effects of leaded gasoline on my children. The air quality in this area has 

been shown to be among the poorest in Portland. Take care of our children and our 

community! We should not have to suffer at the expense of someone’s leisure 

activity! I’m this day and age, we must do the right thing for the greatest good. 

Banning leaded gasoline is a necessity to ensure a bright and clean future for our 

community.  


